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Optum Alaska – New Location  

March 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Alaska Medicaid Provider, 

Optum Alaska has moved to a new location effective March 1, 2022. 

The new address is:   

Optum Alaska 
911 W. 8th Avenue, Suite 101 

Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

If you have any additional questions, please email the Alaska Provider Relations Team at:  
akmedicaid@optum.com.   
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